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Employers in Ohio Directed to Take Worker Temps During
COVID-19 Pandemic
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On March 19, 2020, Ohio Governor Mike Dewine requested that any employer that remains open

during the COVID-19 pandemic take the temperature of its employees every day before the workday

begins. In an article published by SHRM, Melissa Dials explains what the Governor’s directive

means for employers in Ohio and how more drastic measures might impact employers moving

forward amidst the pandemic.

To read the article, visit SHRM (subscription required).
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